
 Kelso  Capers 
 

Principal:  Lance Cooper      19 Gilmour Street, Kelso, NSW, 2795 

Phone:      6331 1577 

Fax:          6332 1983 

 Email:  kelso-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Always  Our  Best 

Principal’s Message 
 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
School Performance 
Next week all the hard work and commitment to the performance will come to a head with the presentation of our play. 
All children in the school are involved and play a key role in each performance. 
As you know we have 2 daytime shows and 1 evening show. All children are required at all 3 performances to ensure 
our success. Please remember no tickets will be sold at the door and must be pre-paid for booked seating. I hope to 
see you all there as this will be an outstanding show. 
 
Road Safety 
I continue to be very concerned about the level of risk our children are at when travelling to and from school. In par-
ticular the use of scooters and bikes, scooters are as you know banned for safety reasons at this school. Similarly, 
students under 10 really should not be on bikes without adult support. Up until 10 years of age peripheral vision is still 
developing and children on bikes are placed at a far greater risk. Please ensure under 10’s are supervised to school 
and all bike riders must, by law, wear a helmet.  

 

Lance Cooper 

Principal 

 

School CANTEEN will be CLOSED  
until further notice. 
 
  

Don’t Forget . . .   

 Term 4 Week 8           29th November 2012 

Future Events  
 

Term 4 
   
Fri    30th Nov Yr 6 Mini-Fete 
   Yr6-Yr7 Orientation KHC 
Tues  4th Dec  School Concert 
Thur   6th Dec School Concert 
Tues 11th Dec Presentation Day 
Wed  12th Dec Yr 6 Dinner 

Canteen Meal Deal     $5.00 

Monday 3rd December 2012  
Chicken Burger with lettuce and mayonnaise    or   Chicken Nuggets 

& a surprise. 

RECESS ONLY selling Zooper Dooper iceblocks for 50¢ 

Canteen will ONLY be open next Monday for Meal Deal & Recess Special. 
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Active After School Communities 
Concluded this week, Tuesday 27th November. 

Thanks to all the students and parents for supporting this worthwhile program and we hope to see you next year. 

Samantha Hall & Di Daymond 

 

Year 6 Mini-Fete 
Year 6 will be holding their Mini-Fete for all students next Friday 30th November 2012. There will be a 
haunted house, ice-cream stall, treasure hunt, face painting, guinea pig races and many other interest-
ing and fun stalls. The Petting Zoo will have goats, chickens, rabbits, guinea pigs, a cat and a dog.  
Bring your spare change and have a great time! 

 

School Magazine 
This year we are trying something a little different. 

We will have a school magazine, with lots of photos and memories from the year. 

We will take orders for them and then print copies for the people who have paid. 

Each magazine will cost $10. 

Please send in money in an envelope, with your child’s name, class and how many copies they wish to buy written on 
the front. These can be dropped off to the office until Friday 30th November when orders will close. 

Please write School Magazine on the envelope. 

This will be a great memento to look at in years to come. 

 

P&C News 
The next meeting will be held Wednesday 5th December at 6.30pm at the Kelso Hotel. This will be our last meeting for 
the year. 
 

For more information or to organise an appointment please 
contact: Sue Berne  (B. of Couns. & B. of  Ed. & M. Arts) 
Ph: 0414 683 089    Email: sueberne@intermode.on.net 
www.suebernecounselling.com.au 
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VISITORS TO THE SCHOOL 

All visitors to the school, including parents, grandpar-
ents and carers, must sign in at the office. If you need 
to speak to a teacher an appointment will be made for 
you. 
 
No parents are to go directly to the classrooms. 
As this is a school safety issue we ask that you please 
adhere to these guidelines. 

NUT FREE 
ZONE  

 

A note to new parents and a reminder 

to existing parents that our school is a 



 Training for parents 
CRS Australia can connect you with employment and training programs that 
meet a diverse range of needs. 
Training courses cover a broad range of industries and may include Business Admini-
stration, Retail, Hospitality and Aged Care and are locally run in partnership with na-
tionally accredited Registered Training Organisations. 
• Face-to-face and self-paced study options        • Enrolment costs covered        • No classes during school holidays 
At the completion of your course we can assist you to manage your condition and transition into the workplace. 
To be eligible you must be: 
• in receipt of Newstart Allowance, Parenting Payment or Youth Allowance, and 
• have an injury, disability or health condition, and                 • be an Australian citizen or a permanent resident.* 
Limited place are available—ENROL NOW! 
Contact Kylie at the CRS Australia Bathurst office on (02) 6330 9400, come in and see us at Level 2, 230 Howick 
Street or visit crsaustralia.gov.au to find out more.         *Eligibility criteria may apply © Commonwealth of Australia 

 

FRIDAY 30TH NOVEMBER, 2012 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 5:30PM—7:30PM 

HIGH SCHOOL 8PM—10PM 

VENUE: BATHURST PCYC 

COST: $5 ENTRY  

 NO ALCOHOL  NO DRUGS  NO PASSOUTS 
All Blue Light events are drug and alcohol free and supervised by officers of the NSW Police 
Force. 

   
 

Christmas on Keppel  -  Bathurst Library Courtyard  
70—78 Keppel Street, Bathurst     ph 6333 6281 Saturday 1st December    11.00am—3.00pm       Free admission 
Live music and choir from SACK Music & the Mitchell Conservatorium. 
Gift stalls, children’s craft activities, Face Painting, book sale and sausage sizzle. 
 

Australian Fossil and Mineral Museum 
Holiday activity workshops   BOOKINGS ESSENTIAL 63315511    
Workshops Participants 6-13 years      Workshops $12 each  
224 Howick Street  Bathurst  NSW 2795    
Make a Fossil   Tues 15 and 22 January 11am – 12 noon  
Make and paint your own fossil to take home.  
Dinosaur Dung   Wed 16 and 23 January 11am - 12 noon  
Dig into a bucket of dinosaur dung to learn about the life of a dinosaur.  Make your own “solid” evidence to take home.  
Fizz, Bubble and Splat  Thurs 17 and 24 January 11am - 12 noon  
Learn about why things fizz, bubble and splat and how they have shaped our planet. Build a volcano, have fun with 
bubbles and make things go splat. 
 

BATHURST TENNIS CENTRE  PRE -CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY TENNIS CLINIC  
Jo in  the ho l iday fun a t  the Bathurst  Tennis  Centre ’s  ho l iday tenn is  coach ing c l in ic !  
Caters for  beg inner,  intermedia te  and advanced students aged 5 to  15yrs  
Cl in ic  Dates :    Thur 20th  —Sat  22nd December  Times :  9 .00am to  1 .00pm each day  
BATHURST TENNIS CENTRE  SUMMER JANUARY HOLIDAY TENNIS CLINICS  
Jo in  the ho l iday fun a t  the Bathurst  Tennis  Centre ’s  ho l iday tenn is  coach ing c l in ic !  
Caters for  beg inner,  intermedia te  and advanced students aged 5 to  15yrs  
Cl in ic  Dates :  1 .   Wed 16th —Fri  18th  January   2 .   Mon 21st  –Thur 24th  January  
Times :  8 .30am to  11.30am each day  
For enro lment  or  fur ther  in format ion p lease contact  the Tennis  Centre  on 6331 3786 or  phone 
Andrew on 0419 499 467  

 


